
 

COURTESY NOTICE  

PG&E LEAD TIMES 

 

Please be aware that PG&E lead times for setting new electric or gas meters, 

transformers, and service upgrades can be very lengthy.  It is recommended that 

applicants start the application processes with PG&E as soon as possible.   

Contact PG&E and find application information at 

www.pge.com/CustomerConnections  

 

http://www.pge.com/CustomerConnections

